
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0247
Date: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 11:29:20 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 9:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-05-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0247

-- Name --
Mari a Larocque

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is an unnecessarily high increase that cannot be allowed to go through.
Families and seniors simply cannot absorb continued increases.

-- Attachment --




